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On March 13, 2012, the McKinney SAR Board meets to discuss the activities for 
2012.  The following members were present.  President Jack Twiggs, Vice 
President Peter McLellan, Secretary-Treasurer Billy Thompson, Chaplain Don 
Sielert, Registrar Don Babbs, & Historian Mike Ghormely.  This meeting was 
conducted at the home of Don & Ann Sielert. 
 
The following items were discussed. 
 

• The first item discussed was the subject “Membership Drive”. 
1.  By “Word of Mouth”. 
2.  Program on research (computer processing). 
3.  The placement of posters in the libraries. 
4.  Passing out flyers at the high schools. 
5.  Members who have knowledge of the research process being mentors 
to others. 
 

•  The second item up for discussion was the “Frequency of Meetings”. 
1.  The group discussed the possibility of having a training program 
(Research Process) on Thursday, April 26, 2012.  This would require that 
the place that we would have the meeting, have computer connection so 
that we would be able to access the web-sites. 
2.  President Twiggs is going to put together information concerning this 
type of meeting and will send to the board members for review. 
3.  Vice-President McLellan is going to check with the city to see if the 
McKinney Community Center would have the necessary computer 
connections and if the building is available on April 26, 2012. 



4.  A list of people that would be available to help instruct the classes will 
be put together. 
 

• May 19, 2012, Flag Retirement Program was the next item discussed. 
1.  Branches of Service have been invited to take part in the program. 
2.  Boy Scouts of Celina will be invited. 
3.  President Twiggs is going to check with the Celina School to see if there 
would be a choir available for that date and if they would take part in the 
program. 
4.  The other items for the program are taking place and the majority of 
the items have already been confirmed. 
 

• A discussion on the possibility of having a meeting on September 27, 2012 
was conducted.  More information concerning this will be coming forth. 

 
• The meeting was dismissed at 8:55 PM and our great hostess Ann Sielert 

served the group a helping of her delicious cake that she had prepared.   
The board members would like to say THANKS to Don & Ann Sielert for 
providing a great place to hold our meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


